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The Historical commission currently receives $ 5,101.00 per fiscal year for our operating budget. There is
also an amount of $ 146.00 available for supplies. Currently the budgeted amount given to the commission
is a workable number related to the expenses incurred yearly by the commission.

One change that happened this year is that the commission formally received control of Niagara Fire
Engine House. Currently the town pays for any utility expenses for the building, which are minimal at this
time. The heat is off at this time and there is minimal electrical use.Mr Aspinwall commented that he would
look into the expenses and report back to me. When the next phase is completed the building will be more
operational and the heat will be on along with additional electrical use and also water and sewer .This will
be an Item to consider for future budget considerations.

Most sincerely,
Millis Historical Commission

Nathan Maltinsky, Chairman



